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The American Action Forum (@AAF) released an analysis examining the fiscal benefits of the Congressional 
Review Act (CRA) and regulatory reform. AAF analysis finds that recent CRA actions by Congress and 
regulatory reform efforts pursued by the Trump Administration have the potential to save more than $60 billion 
in regulatory compliance costs.

Click here to view the analysis

AMERICANACTIONFORUM.ORG

https://www.americanactionforum.org/insight/fiscal-benefits-cra-regulatory-reform/

